

## Port of Centralia closes administrative offices and cancelled all Port meetings until further notice in response to COVID-19 pandemic.

As part of the statewide effort to limit the spread of the coronavirus/COVID-19, the Port of Centralia has closed its administrative offices and cancelled all Port Commission meetings until further notice. Port staff will continue operations to serve our tenants and constituents needs.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this unprecedented time. The Port will communication updates as this situation evolves.

March 16, 2020

**Contact: Port of Centralia** 

www.portofcentralia.com

https://www.facebook.com/portofcentralia

Email: info@portofcentralia.com

Phone: (360) 736-3527